
CHILDREN'S LITURGY 
continues every Saturday during the

5.30pm Mass for Children from P1 to P4. 

Deaths: We offer our sympathy to the
family & friends of Dolores McElhone,
RIP, Beechland Drive who died recently.

Anniversaries
Florrie O’Neill, Henry McErlean, Felix
Gribbon, Margaret Bradley, Paddy Gribben.

Greenlough/Bellaghy/Ballyscullion Schedules
Monday 3 March Bellaghy 9.30am
Tuesday 4 March Greenlough 9.30am

Rosary 7.30pm

ASH WEDNESDAY
5 March

Greenlough 9.00am
Bellaghy 10.00am
Ballyscullion: 7.30pm

Thursday 6 March
Greenlough

Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm
7.30pm - Month’s Mind Mass

for Brigid McCann, RIP
Friday 7 March Bellaghy 9.30am

First Sunday in Lent

Saturday
8 March

Greenlough 5.30pm
Month’s Mind Mass

for Johnny O’Neill, RIP
Bellaghy 7.00pm

Sunday
9 March

Greenlough 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for 

James McCamphill 
Ballyscullion 10.00am

Bellaghy 11.00am

Tuesday Night Rosary continues at
7.30pm in the Church. All Welcome.

Pilgrims of Hope - Holy Year 2025
Lent, which begins this year on Ash Wednesday, 5
March, is an excellent time for all of us to reconnect
with the Lord, and particularly so for Catholics who,
for whatever reason, are far from the Church. It’s an
invitation to rediscover, with ever greater enthusiasm,
the beauty of prayer, the benefits of fasting and works
of charity, and the grace of the sacrament of
Confession/Reconciliation. It could perhaps be a time
for a spiritual form of New Year’s resolutions, an
opportunity to commit ourselves to more fervent prayer,
regular attendance at Mass, the recitation of the
Rosary, spending time in Adoration of Jesus in the
Blessed Sacrament. It could be a time to consider the
poor and the needy, not just through the annual
Trócaire collection, but also looking out for those in
our own community and neighbourhood who are
struggling to make ends meet or who are feeling
neglected, unloved, or lonely.

EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
SUNDAY 2 MARCH 2025



Website: www.greenlough.com

March Church Cleaning Team
Josie Toner & Shauna Lynn. 

Parish Collections - 22/23 February 2025

Weekly
Envs

Monthly
Envs

Loose
Cash

TOTAL
WEEKLY

Lourdes 
Hospitalité

Clerical
Education

£864.94 £78.50 £286.45 £1229.89 £44.00 £10.00

Thank you for your continued generosity.
March Counters: Geraldine Donnelly, Grace & Martin Kearney.

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes
30 June - 4 July 2025. Cost: £849. 

For an application form please contact: 
Pilgrimage Office, 164 Bishop Street, Derry.

BT48 6UJ. Telephone: (028) 7126 0293.
Email: derrypilgrim@outlook.com

LENT starts this week with Ash Wednesday.
It is a day of fast & abstinence.

MASS TIMES
Greenlough: 9.00am
Bellaghy: 10.00am
Ballyscullion: 7.30pm

Trócaire Boxes 2025
are now available on the tables in the Church.

Please take one per family.

PARISH NEWSLETTER DEADLINE
Please send all Anniversary Names and Notices to the

Parish Office by 1.00pm on Wednesday.

STANDING ORDERS: If you pay directly from your
bank account, we would ask that you regularly check
your bank statements to make sure your payments are
being paid out to the parish account.

GREENLOUGH GAC BINGO 
Sunday 2 March at 3.00pm 

!!!£5000 JACKPOT!!!

St. Oliver Plunkett’s GAC & Greenlough Camogie Club 
DINNER DANCE

SATURDAY 22 MARCH 2025
THE WILD DUCK INN - 7.00PM

Tickets -  Adult: £40; U/16 (2024 Season): £25. 
(All U/16’s to be accompanied by an Adult).

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish
Information
Fr. O’Hagan

028 7938 6259

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1218

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

Email
greenloughparish

@gmail.com

LENTEN PRAYER SPACE
During Lent why not make a
Prayer Space in your home.

Some useful items to use include
a Candle, Stones/Pebbles, a
Purple Cloth, Trócaire Box, 

a Cross & Bible. 

VOCATIONS: With encouraging words for
those contemplating a vocation to the
diocesan priesthood, St Paul says in our
second reading this weekend, “... keep on
working at the Lord’s work always,
knowing that, in the Lord, you cannot be
labouring in vain.”  We pray in particular for those
attending the Vocations Weekend in Drumalis Retreat
Centre, Larne, this coming weekend. 

Temperance Sunday - 2 March 2025
Pope Francis has invited us this Lent to 

“journey in hope together”.  
A short-term pledge is available 

for parishioners who wish to become a “pilgrim of hope”
for people who are living under the shadow of addiction 

via www.pioneerassociation.org


